
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up on our recent discussions regarding the 

co-development of [Product Name]. After reflecting on our conversations, I am excited about the 

potential collaboration and the mutual benefits it could bring. 

Please let me know if you have had the opportunity to consider the points we discussed. I am 

keen to hear your thoughts and any additional insights you might have. 

If it would be helpful, I would be happy to set up another meeting to continue our discussion and 

address any questions you may have. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


